
 
 
 
 

Look	what	the	Lafayette	Society	was	up	to	in	2014!	

	
American	Friends	of	
Lafayette	president	
Alan	Hoffman	talks	
with		Lafayette	
Society	Board	
member	Franklin	
Clark,	Lafayette’s	
wife	Adrienne,	and	
Lafayette	himself	
during	the	AFL’s	
annual	meeting	here	
in	Fayetteville	in	
June.	

	
	
	
	
	
	
Patches	are	a	big	deal	
in	Scouting,	so	this	
one	–	the	first	
produced	after	the	
formation	of	the	
Lafayette	District	–	is	
sure	to	be	an	instant	
collectable!	

Robert	Crout	(right),	Lafayette	historian	and	adjunct	
professor	at	the	College	of	Charleston,	enjoys	a	French	
“pique‐nique”	inside	the	Market	House	after	a	tour	of	
the	Lafayette	Trail	during	the	annual	Lafayette	
Birthday	celebrations.	

In	November,	the	Society	hosted	
a	book	signing	and	discussion	in	
the	Market	House	by	author	and	
historian	Laura	Auricchio,	Dean	
of	Undergraduate	Studies	at	the	
New	School	in	New	York	City.	



 
 
 
 

There’s	plenty	more	to	come	in	2015 – stay	tuned,	and	please	join	us!

	
In	November,	the	Lafayette	Society	and	the	
American	Friends	of	Lafayette	presented	a	
collection	of	books	about	Lafayette	to	Alger	B.	
Wilkins	High	School.	

	
Get	your	Lafayette	“rock	
concert”	t‐shirt		today	at	City	
Center	Gallery	&	Books	in	
Downtown	Fayetteville!	

Participants	in	the	Chamber	of	Commerce’s	Leadership	
Fayetteville	program	were	presented	with	a	copy	of	
Lafayette:	Lessons	in	Leadership	from	the	Idealist	
General.

	
Boy	Scouts	helped	serve	cake	and	
ice	cream	at	the	Lafayette	
Birthday	party	in	the	park.	

	
Members	of	the	Lafayette	Society	and	
the	American	Friends	of	Lafayette	relax	
at	the	pig	pickin’	in	June	after	the	AFL	
meeting.	

	
Society	members	and	students	examine	recent	
Lafayette	Collection	donations	from	Gene	
Dillman	at	the	“Arias	and	Artifacts”	program	
held	at	Methodist	University	in	September.	
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